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CANYON ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION  
 

DRONE POLICY 
 

The use or possession of unmanned aircraft or aerial systems (UAS), also known as 
drones is prohibited for any purpose by any person or entity at any CAA scrimmages, 
regular season and post-season events.  
 
For purposes of this policy, a UAS is any unmanned device or aircraft. 
 
This prohibition applies to the area above and upon all spectator areas, fields of play, 
courts, arenas, stadiums, mates, gymnasiums, pools, practice facilities, parking areas 
and/or any property being utilized for the purpose of the interscholastic activity.   
 
If there is a report of UAS activity at an athletic event, contest officials will suspend play 
until such time the UAS is removed from the area defined above.   
 
The CAA reserves the right to refuse admission to anyone possessing, operating, or 
attempting to operate a UAS or to request the immediate removal of any person using 
or attempting to use a UAS in violation of this policy. 
 
The CAA Executive Director has the authority to grant an exception to this policy to law 
enforcement, public safety agencies, media or other entities or individuals.   Any request 
for an exception to the policy must be submitted to the Executive Director at least seven 
(7) business days prior to the event.  The exception is limited to the specific event 
requested and requires the consent of the host venue. 
 
 
 
 

* Approved by the CAA Executive Board – September 22, 2017 
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